
Dear Parents,

Welcome to the infant room!  

I know this is both an exciting time and a scary time as you prepare to leave your little 
sweetheart in the care of another person.  Please know that we are praying for you and your 
baby, and are honored that you have chosen New Hope.  

Your baby will need the list of items above, on the first day of school, along with a family 
picture for our classroom.  Our licensing authorities prohibit blankets in the cribs, so please 
dress your baby warm if they tend to be cold.  There is plenty of storage room in our 
classroom, so it is recommended that you send at least a couple dozen diapers, as our babies 
are changed frequently to prevent diaper rash.  Please do not add any cereal or medication to 
pre-made bottles. 

Welcome to New Hope, we are thrilled to have the opportunity to serve you and your family 
this year!  Blessings!    


